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The National Park Service cares for special places saved by the American people so that all may experience our he ritage. 

 

 

 
Environmental Assessment for Greenehaven Wastewater System  

Improvement Project Available 
 

PAGE, AZ - The National Park Service (NPS) announced today that an Environmental Assessment 
regarding the construction of the Greenehaven Wastewater System Improvement Project is available for 

public comment.  

 
The Greenehaven Development Corporation Wastewater Treatment Plant (WWTP) is located within the 

Greenehaven master-planned development along US Route 89, approximately 8 miles north of Page, 

Arizona. The Greenehaven WWTP has insufficient capacity to handle its current wastewater loads and 
proposes to remedy this situation by constructing a sewage line between Greenehaven and Glen Canyon 

National Recreation Area (NRA).   

 
Much of the proposed route is located within a right of way ADOT has with the NPS for the U.S. 89 

corridor.  Near the ADOT pull-off, it leaves the right of way and proceeds overland along an abandoned 
roadbed to the connection point with the NPS line near the south entrance station.  The NPS has agreed to 

let Greenehaven use the NPS pipeline to deliver its wastewater to the Page Waste Water Treatment Plant.   

 
This environmental assessment evaluates two alternatives: a No-Action Alternative and a Proposed 

Action Alternative. The No-Action Alternative addresses current and future conditions if no new sewer 

line is constructed. The Proposed Action Alternative addresses impacts from the construction of a 6-inch 
high-density polyethylene sewer line.  

 

This notice is an opportunity for the public to identify any issues or concerns they may have regarding 
this project.  All comments must be received by November 4, 2007.  Comments may be posted on the 

NPS Planning, Environment and Public Comment website at http://parkplanning.nps.gov/ or mailed to 
Greenehaven Pipeline, Glen Canyon NRA, P.O. Box 1507, Page, AZ 86040 or faxed to 928- 608-6259. 

 

 

 

 www.nps.gov/glca  
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